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11/10/2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Harvest Assemblies – Tuesday 16th October 2018 
 
The children would like to invite you to school to share their Harvest Assemblies. 
 
We will have two assemblies, please see the assembly times below: 
 

 Foundation and KS1 Assembly – (Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) 
The assembly will start at 9.15am and will last for approximately 30 minutes.  

 

 KS2 Assembly - (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) 
The assembly will start at approximately 10am and last for approximately 30 minutes.  

 
Please note for health and safety regulations prams and buggies are not allowed in the 
hall, please park them under the canopies.  
 
Donations of harvest produce would be very much appreciated.  Please hand donations in 
to your child’s classroom from Monday 15th October.   All donations will be on display in 
the hall on the morning of the assemblies.   
 
Tinned produce will be distributed to the local food bank, and fresh produce to our elderly 
residents within the community.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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